
June 7, 2021 

Most Reverend Paul D. Etienne 
Archbishop of Seattle 
710 9th Avenue 
Seattle, WA 98104-2017 

Dear Archbishop Etienne: 

Thank you for your letter of May 27, 2021.  We regret that you are not willing to engage 
in mediation with a view toward collaborating in the creation of a Truth and Reconciliation 
Commission.  It appears that we have different priorities as to the importance of the mission and 
work of Heal Our Church.  

Respectfully yours,  

Judge Terrance Carroll (Ret.)  

Colleen Kinerk 

John McKay  


